
Means and purchase price, please

Re: Valley Voices, Oct. 4, “Apple Valley ownership of AVR is for the best” ... “It (the Town Council) has shown us in 
plain English how it will pay for the purchase without raising rates.” My parentheses.

The Town Council or any official of the town has never told anyone to my knowledge what method it will use to 
purchase or what the price will be to gain control of Apple Valley Ranchos Water Company. We as rate payers and 
taxpayers as well as this newspaper should demand to be told what these costs will be.

And by the way, the tossing out has to be done before the Council incurs the debt. It will be to late after the fact.

It seams as though some members of the blue ribbon committee have come to ignore their own facts and have 
turned to embrace emotional issues as to the ownership of AVR. Not a good way to make financial decisions.

— Ron Kabalin, Apple Valley
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